
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
FEDERAL COURT OF AUSTRALIA 

Question No. 22 

Senator Abetz asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010: 
 
Did the advertisement of the Hobart District Registrar position highlight the remuneration that was 
available?  Please provide a copy of this advertisement. 
 
The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The advertisement for the Hobart District Registrar position was placed in the Hobart Mercury, 
Launceston Examiner and Burnie Advocate and the APS Employment Gazette. The advertisement 
placed in the newspapers did not highlight the remuneration that was available.  The advertisement 
placed in the APS Employment Gazette included the base salary. Copies of the advertisements 
are attached. 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 


